
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

This year seems to have gone by in a blink, yet so many wonderful things have happened.  
This week we have had Years 1 and 2 on their geography local area walks (including a trip to the 
park). They had a wonderful time and all arrived back in school with smiles on their faces.  
Year 6 have had quite a week. On Thursday, Year 6 delivered a superb Leavers’ Assembly and I think 
quite a few were in need of tissues. Then of course, the event of the year—the prom. Everyone had 
a fantastic time (yes, including the teachers). Lots of pizza, cake, dancing and walking the catwalk. 
Sadly, today we are saying goodbye to a few members of our wonderful team. Mrs Murphy, who has 
been teaching in Year 1 for two years, will be heading off to a new school, for a new challenge.      
Ms Young, who has supported our children for over 15 years, will be heading off to new ventures in 
Devon. Miss Baines, who joined us in the middle of 2019, is leaving us to start her training as a     
midwife. Mr Wormald, who began his journey working in education as an apprentice teaching       
assistant, is leaving to start his teacher training in York. Mrs Heaton and Mrs Lowery, though leaving 
Ebor Gardens, are taking on a new role for the trust, so hopefully they will still call in to see us. Mrs 
Lowe, Mrs Kay, Mrs Blanchard, Miss Chowdry and Miss Mann also are leaving us this academic year 
after a number of years working to help our children be the best they can be. 
We hope that you have a wonderful Summer and get the chance to ‘recharge the batteries’ ready to 
“hit the ground running” in September. We return to school on Wednesday 6th September 
2023. Take care and thank you all for your continued support.       
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Attendance Matters 

Whole school attendance is 90.6% this week.  

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above. 

Whole year attendance winners: 1FA & 2NI (93%), 5GA (97%) 
 

 N— 91% Rec 1—93%  Rec 2— 90%  1HM– 88% 1FA— 94% 2HW— 88% 2NI— 88% 3NB—89% 

3JH— 89% 4LB— 91% 4RM— 88% 5HW– 77% 5GA— 96% 6NP— 97% 6CH—93%  
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Ebor Gardens Pantry at the Community Hub 
If you or anyone you know within the school community needs a little 
help with items of food from time to time, then please pop along to 

our Ebor Gardens Pantry. Now open every Wednesday afternoon    
during our Parent Support workshops in the Community Hub 2:30 pm 

till 3:00pm. 

(Families can access our Community Hub Pantry once in a three-month period) 
 

Uniform Exchange 
If you need any school uniform, footwear or clothing please call in 

and have a look at our Uniform Exchange.—also open every     
Wednesday during our Coffee and Parent Support afternoons. If you 

have any unwanted clothing in good condition that you no longer 
want, then please also drop this off with the admin team for our swap 

shop! 
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